scan11 (1648x2352x2 liff)

e ]

08.07.07 017630
oo EUROPEAN COMMISSION
‘; DlRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR AGRICULTURE AND RURAL DEVELCPMENT
W
‘1’* &% Directorate F. Horizontal aspects of rural development
i F.5. Organic farming
Brussels,
E.STHVB/jm/D(2007) 19921 gev | reg/sub
files/labelling
Dear Mr Verstrynge,

Thank you for your letter dated 22 March 2007 and my apologies for the late reply.

You are asking in your letter whether the term "organic" or its translations, such as "biologisch"
and its abbreviations can be legally used in company names,

production method has been used, then it must be considered as contrary to Article 2, Similarly,
the use of such a company name in advertising in a misleading manner would be considered as
conlrary to Directive 2006/] l4/EC. If, on the other hand, the company name appears on the
label, in advertising or documents in any other way which is not likely to deceive Consumers or

Yours sinccrcly.

Jean-Luc DEMARTY
Director General
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